
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 

Pace Community Action Agency, Inc. is accepting Request for Proposal (RFP) to 

perform financial and compliance audits of programs for the period January 1, 2014 to 

December 31, 2014.  Contract will be awarded for period of 1 year with additional 

options to renew.  Information regarding the programs, locations and operations can be 

found at www.pacecaa.org.   Questions concerning the RFP should be directed to Liann 

Smith, CFO at 812-882-7927, Ext. 1214 or email Lsmith@pacecaa.org. Closing date is 

March 5, 2015 at 4:30 p.m.  Proposals received after deadline will not be considered.   

http://www.pacecaa.org/

